
In January 2017, we asked for your views on 
proposals for changes to Sloane Street. We 
sent questionnaires to over 12,000 properties 
on Sloane Street and the surrounding area and 
held four public exhibitions.

We would like to thank all of you that gave  
us your views.
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Highlights of the consultation results are:

•  There is support for the proposals to 
change Sloane Street. Overall, three 
quarters of respondents (75 per cent) 
support (to some extent) the proposals 
for Sloane Street; this included 51 per 
cent who ‘strongly support’ the proposals

•  The preferred option for the central 
section of the road was the option  
with maximum pavement widening.  
Over half (53 per cent) of all  
respondents preferred this option

•  The majority of respondents (58  
per cent) favoured the traditional  
style for improvements

•  The most common concern about the 
proposals was the effect of narrowing  
the road will have on traffic in the area

You can see detailed analysis of the 
consultation results on our website at  
www.rbkc.gov.uk/sloanestreet or if you 
would like a paper copy of the report please 
telephone Shirley Long on 020 7361 3238.

Next steps

We will take in to account all the responses 
and comments from the public consultation 
and prepare a detailed design for the 
whole road based on maximum widening 
of the pavements and using traditional 
style materials and street furniture. We will 
incorporate within the final design as many 
of the suggestions that are feasible and 
practical from those that responded to the 
consultation and will pay particular attention 
to ensuring that the narrowing of the road 
will not adversely affect the traffic flow.
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